From: Office of the Registrar

To:

Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0200
Date: Tuesday, November 22, 2022 2:58:58 PM
----- Original Message-----

From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Tuesday, November 22, 2022 1:28 PM

To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-11-22

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
John Stalker

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
This is ridiculous that rates are increasing again. People can barely afford to live in this province and when winter is
coming, people need heat, this company decides to hack up rates again. After then just being raised.

Absolutely despicable!

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
No

-- Attachment --





